
Baker Drive PAC Meeting 

 

February 11, 2025, 7 PM Zoom Call  

Called to Order – Jacqueline Stevens (Co-Chair) 

• Jacqueline read the Land Acknowledgment and welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

• Approval of the agenda and meeting minutes from January 14, 2025 - Danial Heimdahl approved, 

and Christy Dirks seconded. 

Treasurer’s Report - Mariana Perez-Garcia 

• Online payments for the month were $2,945.57. 

• Total expenses were $3,057.78. 

• The general account has $65,905.68. 

• The gaming account has $2,253.18. 

• Assets minus liabilities equals $61,658.86. 

Principal Update - Joe Jamieson  

• Since the return from winter break, there has been a positive energy around the school, 

and students have been interacting well with each other. 

• This week is random acts of kindness week, and there are opportunities for students to 

express kindness to each other.  

• Students have been enjoying sledding and playing in the snow.  

• Kindergarten registration ended last week for in-catchment students. Families that move 

into the neighborhood can still apply for Kindergarten.  

• Term 2 is a quick term. There are many events that occur during the month of February. 

• Jump Rope for Heart will take place on February 12. This is a fundraiser for the Heart 

and Stroke foundation, and there was a link to donate in the bulletin that was recently 

sent out.   

• Student-led conferences usually take place in February, but this has been changed to 

March this year.  

• This Friday is Valentines Day, and students are welcome to exchange valentines and 

treats, but it is not required.  

PAC Update – Jacqueline Stevens 

• We need Hot Lunch volunteers, so please reach out if you can help. 



• Movie night is coming up on February 21st, and the movie is Inside Out 2. We are looking 

for volunteers for this as well. Tickets can be bought online. The concession is cash only. 

• The readathon is coming up from February 24th to March 8th. Forms will be sent home 

with students the week before. 

• Trivia night will take place on May 2nd, and we are looking for prize donations. 

• The Block Party will need volunteers, as well as a lead to head up the organization. 

Please reach out if you would like to get involved.  

Grade Five Committee Update – Michelle Chan 

• Please submit baby photos for the year-end yearbook. 

• A parent has offered to bake a cake, and flowers are being organized.  

• There will be another meeting in March. 

• Grade Four parents will be setting up for the ceremony, as this is a tradition.  

Adjourn 

Motion to adjourn. Michelle Chan moved, and Christy Dirks seconded.  

Attendees: 

Ashley, Christy Dirks, Daniel Heimdahl, Darlene, Jacqueline Stevens, Joe Jamieson, Laura, 

Mariana Perez-Garcia, Michelle Chan. 

Board Members: 

Jacqueline Stevens, Co-Chair | Daniel Heimdahl, Co-Chair |  Colleen O’Connor, Past Chair | 

Mariana Perez-Garcia, Treasurer  | Christy Dirks, Secretary | Cooper Heibloem, Communications 

and After School Programs | Kimberley McCarthy - Hot Lunch | Christie Nelson, DPAC 

Representative | Joe Jamieson, Principal.  

 


